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CONTACT INFORMATION 

www.stanleyprimaryschool.com 

 

  

The Office is open 8.30am-4.30pm 

admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk 

 

6/2/24 – Internet Safety Day 

 

8/2/24 – Chinese New Year 

Dinner Day (Please book via 

ParentPay by 2/2/24) 

 

9/2/24 – 19/2/24 – Half Term 
(School closes 3.15pm 9/2/24 and 

reopens 8.35am 19/2/24) 

 

18/3/24 – 4AG Parents Evening 

21/3/24 – Whole School Parents 

Evening 

   

PTFA UPDATE 
Our PTFA met this week to plan the next exciting Easter event 

that they will be running - more details will be sent out soon! 

 

The next planned PTFA meeting is on Tuesday 6th February at 

3.30pm.  

 

Any parents/carers are welcome. Please come along if you 

would like to get involved with the PTFA. 

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPERS 
Our PTFA are running a Christmas Jumper recycle program.  

Please bring any Christmas Jumpers you no longer need to the 

school office and they will be looked after and sold at an 

extremely cheap price next winter. 

 

PARENTS EVENING 
Parents Evening will be held on Thursday 21st March 2024. If your 

child is in 4AG – Parents Evening will be on Monday 18th March.  

 

Booking details to follow…… 

 

GIRLS FOOTBALL  
On Monday, 7 of our Stanley Primary girls played a football 

tournament at Stanley Park.  

 

They played exceptionally well together and, despite the 

freezing weather, kept spirits high.  

 

Well done girls! 

 
Please continue reading…… 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk


CHINESE NEW YEAR DINNER 
On Thursday 8th February, it will be Chinese New Year Dinner. If your child normally has a packed lunch and 

would like a dinner, please book this via Parent Pay. Please ensure all bookings are made by 2nd February. 

 

COST OF LIVING SUPPORT 

 



 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work together to provide 

emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are called to an incident of domestic abuse, where 

there are children in the household who have experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) 

before the child or children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the child’s 

circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child. 


